
My name is Lydia Gessele and I reside, on the land, in District 14.  I would like to 
voice my support for SB 2167.  This bill will protect parental rights in choosing 
to homeschool their children by restricting the waiting period to pull out their 
children from public school from 14 days down to five (5).  Once again I am in 
support of SB 2167.  Thank you for your time. 


